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Celebrating Activities Team members at St Winifreds Care Home

We're incredibly proud of our Recreation and Well-Being Team here at St Winifreds Care Home and so were delighted to

celebrate 'National Activity Providers and Professionals Week' last week – a chance to spoil them!

We presented Tina, Heather, Debbie, Janet and Chelsea with some well deserved treats of flowers and chocolates to say a very

big thank you for all the fantastic care and engaging activities they provide for our residents, to ensure they have a wonderful quality

of life with us at St Winifreds.

Thank you team, for all your hard work in keeping our residents engaged and happy every day.

Pictured above:

Top – Business Support Officer Louise (far right) presenting thank you treats to Tina (left), Heather (centre) and Debbie (right).

Bottom – Resident Liaison Dee (right), presenting flowers and chocolates to Activities Team members Janet
(centre) and Chelsea (left).

 

 

 


